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NOTICE REGARDING FINAL YEAR /SEM EXAMINATIONS 

23.09.2020 
 

All students of final year/sem classes of the college are asked to follow the following 

instructions strictly for appearing in the coming examinations of the University which will 

commence on and from 01.10.2020 online as per the Examination Schedule published in 

this website as well as in the Website of the University. 

1. All bonafide students of  the final year / sem class of the college are eligible to appear 

in the examination irrespective of the fact that whether he / she has filled up form or 

not. 

2. The examination will start at 12 noon and continue up to 2 p.m. every day or as directed. 

3. Download question papers from the specific zone of the college Website 5 min before 

the commencement of the examination and submit the answer scripts online to the 

respective email IDs / link which will be provided in the Website within half an hour 

of closing the exam. The candidates may submit the scripts by physically coming to the 

college within this stipulated time following the COVID protocol. 

4. For answering use A4 size paper. If it is not possible use any plane paper. 

5. Write the (i) Registration No. (ii) Roll No. (iii) Course (such as B.A./B.Sc./B.Com. 

Hons. General) (iv) Year/Semester (v) Subject and (vi) Paper on the first page.  

6. Write (i) Registration No. (ii) Roll No. and (iii) Page No. on the top of each page. 

7. For online submission use the PDF format (a single combined file). Don't use jpeg 

format. 
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